
COM!
^ V H 9T V g

W
^^^SSfWSr-

Vol. XV—No. 5 Chapel Hill High School, Chapel Hill, N. C. Thursday, November 2, 1944

Juniors Surpass Goal In Magazine Sales
Students Approve 
Point System

The Student Council representa­
tives from the High School home 
rooms have brought the Point 
System, decided upon last year, to 
the attention of the school again.

The offices and the numbers of 
points now stand as follows: Presi­
dent of the Student Council, 8; 
Vice-President, 4; Secretary, 5; 
Treasurer, 8; Student Council rep­
resentative, 2; President of Senior 
class, 7; Vice-President, 2; Sec­
retary, 3; Treasurer, 4; President 
of Junior class, 4; Treasurer of 
Junior class, 4; Editor of Annual, 
8; Business Manager of Annual, 
7; Editor of Proconian, 7; Asso­
ciate Editor of Proconian, 2; Busi­
ness Manager of Proconian, 4; Art 
Editor of Proconian, 3; President 
of F.F.A., 5.

Meeting To Be Held
The annual North Carolina Stu­

dent Council Conference will be 
held November 14 and 15 in High 
Point.

Attending the conference from 
Chapel Hill High School will be 
Mr. Honeycutt, faculty advisor; 
Helen Jane Wettach, Ardie Ham­
ilton, Bill Browne, Barbara Cash- 
ion, and Johnny Gobbel as Student 
Council representatives. They will 
be housed by members of the High 
Point High School.

For entertainment the group is 
planning a banquet and a dance on 
Tuesday evening.

The theme of the conference is 
^‘Better Student-Teacher Rela­
tions.’’

On to Bragtown
Tomorrow night at 8:00 o’clock 

Chapel Hill High will play Brag- 
town in Durham. This is the first 
time in three years that a C.H. 
H.S. football team has played un- 
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Honeycutt Carries Double Load 
As Superintendent and Principal

Ever since coming to Chapel Hill 
High School in 1937, Mr. A. W. 
Honeycutt has had his hands full 
with his duties as superintendent. 
But this year this popular school 
official is carrying a double load in 
serving also as principal. So in an 
effort to find out what enables this 
gentleman to handle these two 
jobs effectively, at once the Pro­
conian decided to investigate. An 
interview produced the following 
information.

Mr. Honeycutt, it seems, was 
born in Bald Cheek, N. C., on July 
11, 1882. His father was a Bap­
tist minister and was prominent in 
North Carolina religious circles. 
His primary schooling completed, 
Mr. Honeycutt entered Mars Hill 
College where he remained for sev­
eral years before transfering to 
Wake Forest, where he received 
his degree of Bachelor of Science.

(See HONEYCUTT, page U)
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Girl Reserves Hold 
Recognition Services

Last Thursday evening in the 
Methodist Church, the Girl Re­
serves of Chapel Hill held a com­
bined Installation Service for the 
new officers and a Recognition 
Service for the new members.

Last year’s officers, Barbara 
Cashion, Frances Ellinger, Helen 
Jame Wettach, and Pat Sullivan, 
turned their duties over respec­
tively to Helen Phillips, president; 
Margaret Curry, vice-president; 
Margaret Taylor, secretary; and 
Jean Cashion, treasurer.

The fourteen new girls were rec­
ognized in the traditional candle­
light service, which followed a 
Litany and a short talk by Miss 
McLeod, assistant to the Dean of 
Women at the University.

Lyons Leads Field 
Selling $286 Worth

The sale of magazine subscrip­
tions by the Junior class was over 
on Friday the 27th. The total 
amount of money collected on the 
sales was $926. Out of this the 
class earned $357.70.

The class was divided into two 
teams, with David Sharpe as the 
captain of the boys’ team, and 
Margaret Taylor as captain of the 
girls’ team. It was decided before 
the sales began that the losing 
team would give the winning team 
a party.

The girls’ team sold the largest 
number of magazines, and both 
the high prizes went to the girls. 
Elizabeth Lyons earned $10 for 
selling $286 worth of magazines 
and Margaret Taylor won the sec­
ond prize of $5 for collecting $103.

New Junior Kiwanians 
Named by Council

The Student Council at its last 
meeting, Thursday, October 26, 
nominated five Junior Kiwanians. 
They decided not to vote on three 
of them as was suggested, but to 
send all of them in the order in 
which they were n'ominated.

Harry Pendergraph, Bill Car­
michael, Johnny Gobbel, Harold 
Cannon and Bill Browne were 
chosen for the next ten weeks. 
Each of them will attend two meet­
ings. Harry Pendergraph will at­
tend the meeting of October 31.

Alumni Notes
Mutt Thrift, who was home on 

furlough this week, is now sta­
tioned in California.

Jack Lloyd and Buddy Wombles 
have been home for the past two 
week-ends. They are stationed at 
Camp Lejeune in New River, N. C.

Gene Crawford and Bobby Wet­
tach, leaders in the class of 1941, 
are home on 10 day leaves. Both 
are in the V-12 training program.


